Bowmoor Sailing Club Zoom Exec Meeting 18th May

Agenda

• Review of Phase 1 of opening club – response so far and next steps

Minutes

Present: Tom Whittingham, Geoff Silcock, Doug Roberts, David Fewings, Jacqui Thomas, Karen Cook

Apologies Rosemary Dilworth, John Banbrook

Review of impact and reaction to phased plan to reopen in the light of updated Government guidance

Overall a very positive response to the club opening

There is a surge in requests for new members – need to monitor

Booking system is working well with a maximum number of 15 family bookings – this is giving adequate booking slots for all whilst keeping overall numbers on the water to a safe level to allow social distancing

Bowsprit to include the following:-

Reminder that social distancing is to be observed at all times on and off the water

That no one should be at the club if they have any suspicion of symptoms. Include update from Govt. regarding loss of smell and taste as a key indicator

Remind everyone of the requirement to use gloves when opening gates / locks – evidence of failure to comply needs to be addressed

Remind everyone that hygiene in and out of Loo is critical

Review of booking system and allocated slots

Agreed that sailing numbers to stay the same

Agreed to change the swim slots into the gap between afternoon and evening sailing to optimise opportunities for both and keep safe distance between activities